
 
 Town of Canterbury 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

January 18, 2018 
  
 

Selectmen Present: Cheryl Gordon 
   George Glines 
   Art Hudson 
Town Administrator: Ken Folsom 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:42 PM 
   
The Selectmen discussed the dedication to the 2017 Annual Report. 
 
The Board reviewed the proposed warrant articles and budget.   
 
Art suggested that the Road Improvements budget line be increased by $5,000 for new curbing 
around the center green. 
 
Ken explained that they may be receiving a petitioned warrant article for amending the Veteran’s 
credit. 
 
Art suggested the Gordon Jackson be name the Building and Grounds Consultant. 
 
The Selectmen signed: Fairpoint Abatement 
    Correspondence to the State Representatives re:  NH Retirement  
      
 
Cheryl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 2:00 PM.  George seconded he motion.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jan Stout 
Administrator Assistant 


